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Notice is hereby issued to declare the POSTPONEMENT of the Opening of Bids for the project 
“Procurement of Office Equipment and Other Machineries Equipment for URS” 
scheduled on July 23, 2025, 1:30pm, in accordance to Memorandum No. 90 of Office of the 
President Malacañang, work in all government offices are hereby suspended, due to the heavy 
rainfall brought by the Southwest Monsoon. 
 
In addition, under Section 29. Bid Opening of RA 9184 and its Revised IRR of 2016 “In case the 
bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the 
bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on the next working day or at the soonest 
possible time through the issuance of a Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS 
website and the website of the Procuring Entity concerned “ 
 
In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and rescheduled on July 28, 2025, 
Monday at 1:30 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

For guidance and information of all concerned.  

  

       

       ARIEL M. PLANTILLA, DBA 

       Chairperson, Bids & Awards Committee 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


